STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE P.0.Box 25201 RaLeiGH, NC 27611-5201 EUGENEA. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR PHONE (919)733-2520 BCRETARY
April 17, 2012

INVITATION TO BID

SUBJECT:  Contract No. 11-00-076 — WBS Element No. 11.109936
Furnish and Install one Forty Five Foot Roadway tirghMetal Pole with dual
Fifteen Foot Arms with Two Luminaires in Yadkin CogniNorth Carolina

The North Carolina Department of Transportation guesting bids for the above-mentioned project located i
Division 11. The Contractor shall furnish labor, materequipment, and traffic control.

CONTRACT TIME

The date of availability for this projectdsine 4, 2012.

The completion date for this projectGstober 1, 2012.

PRE-BID CONFERENCE

There will be no pre-bid conference held for this project.

BID OPENING

Sealed bids must be received in Bleventh Division Office at 801 Statesville Road in North Wilkesboro by

2:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 3, 2012. Bids must be submitted on the official bid sheet, stibchivith the entire
proposal, and display the following statement on tttwetfof the envelope:

QUOTE NO. 11-00-076 — ROADWAY LIGHTING

N. C. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

JOE LAWS, PE, DIVISION PROJECT MANAGER
P. O. BOX 250

801 STATESVILLE ROAD

NORTH WILKESBORO, NORTH CAROLINA 28659

The North Carolina Department of Transportation,dacadance with the provisions of Title VI of the CRights

of 1964 (78 Stat.252) and the Regulations of the Departmemtasfsportation (49 C.F.R., Part 21), issued
pursuant to such act, hereby notifies all bidders thatilitaffirmatively insure that the contract enteredo
pursuant to this notice will be awarded to the lowesponsible bidder without discrimination on the grouofds
sex, race, color, or national origin.

P. O. Box 250, NORTH WILKESBORO, NC 28659
PHONE (336) 6679111 Fax (336) 667-4549
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In order for Prospective Bidders to be eligible todmathis project, the Prospective Bidders must noty Laws,
PE, Division Project Manager, at 336.903.9138 or by emajlaas@ncdot.govto request copies of the bid
package. Only Prospective Bidders, who are biddingrase Contractors, should provide notification aquest
bid packages. Subcontractors and suppliers may view awdada bid information from the website.

There will be no cost for bid packages. The Departmesgrves the right to reject any and all bids. if lave any
guestions regarding this project please contact me.

Yours very truly,

Che X s

Joe L. Laws, PE
Division Project Manager

cc: M. A. Pettyjohn, PE, Division Engineer
J. D. Ledbetter, PE, Division Traffic Engineer



